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The Committee has prepared the 2020 Heritage Grant application and it is available on the NRHS 
website to download.  It is a fillable .PDF.   It should be filled out, saved, printed and signed for 
submission.  The signed application can then be scanned by the submitter and sent via email or US 
Postal Service.  Once received the applications will be sent to each committee member to review.   
 
The deadline for submission is January 31, 2020.   
 
This information was sent in a blast email to all Chapters and was published in the NRHS News.  Details 
of the Heritage Grants Program are available on the NRHS website. There is also a listing of previous 
grants awarded on the website.  
 
The Committee hopes to have the reviews completed by the spring BOD meeting.  Grant award 
announcements are expected to be made at the 2020 convention. 
 
NRHS Heritage Grant Committee Members are: 
 
Charlie Webb, Chairperson 
Roberta Ballard  
Rick Davidson  
Larry Dyer  
Walter Zullig  
Ed Berntsen  
Carl Jensen 
Al Weber (Ex Officio Member) 
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